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It is my understanding that the minimum height of the proposed towers is generally controlled by the voltage passing 
through the conductors. Has anyone considered reducing the voltage so that the tower height can be reduced? This 
may require larger or additional conductors in order to pass the same amount of power, but it may also be a cost-
effective solution compared to total burial of the lines. It would be beneficial to the scenic beauty of the State of New 
Hampshire keep the towers below the tree line. 


